
FACULTY OF EDUCATION IN JAGODINA 
UNIVERSITY OF KRAGUJEVAC 

 

 

35 000 Јагодина, Ул. Милана Мијалковића 14, тел. +381 35 223-805, www.pefja.kg.ac.rs 

 

INVITATION FOR THE TRADICIONAL 8TH SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE – 

LITERATURE FOR CHILDREN IN SCIENCE AND TEACHING 

 

Dear colleague, 

 

The Faculty of Education, University of Kragujevac, Serbia, is organising the traditional 8th scientific 

conference entitled LITERATURE FOR CHILDREN IN SCIENCE AND TEACHING on 2 

June 2023 for the researchers and academics to share their research on literature for children from 

different perspectives such as theory of literature, linguistics and methodology of teaching the 

language and literature. 

 

The conference themes include, but are not limited to the following topics: 1) the language of 

children in children’s literature (the relationship between children's speech and the language of used 

in children's literature, stylistic figures in children's literature that are characteristic of children's 

speech, polysemic or universal lexical units from children's literature); 2) modern approaches in the 

study of literature for children and youth (different methodological perspectives in the interpretation 

of contemporary literature for children, new readings of classics in the area of literature for children 

and youth (linguistic, stylistic, literary, theoretical and methodological approach), innovative 

methodological approaches to literature for children and youth, especially in the environment of 

modern technologies); 3) scientific basis and methodological foundation of the study of literature for 

children (scientific approach to the study of literature for children, its development, comparative 

analyzes of works with regard to their typology, scientific tools, analytical procedures, results, 

terminology); and 4) Pedja Trajković as the writer, illustrator, translator, socially engaged author in 

the field of culture and promotion of true values. 

 

The participants will be able to present at the conference in person, at the faculty premises, or by 

sending a recording of the presentation to the e-mail address knjizevnost.pefja@gmail.com.   

Presentation time will be allocated 10 minutes. On the day of the Conference, a discussion via video 

conference is planned.  

 

Our conference official languages and abstract submissions will be English and Serbian. The 

application deadline is March 20, 2023. 

 

The registration fee for participants presenting at the conference is 50 Euros (25 Euros for PhD 

students). 

 

If you need additional information, or have further questions, do not hesitate to contact us on the 

aforementioned email address.  

 

We look forward to meeting you in Jagodina. 

 

Sincerely, 

Organizers of the scientific conference 

http://www.pefja.kg.ac.rs/
mailto:knjizevnost.pefja@gmail.com

